
Newsletter…

Dear Parents

We would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year. We have lots 
of exciting events planned for the Spring Term.  

We hope you like what we have organised.  

The Friends of 
St Theresa’s School

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE DIARY

Jubilee Time Hop Quiz Night 
Friday 24th February 2017, 

time 7.15-10.30pm  

The quiz night is an adult social event, with 
questions based around the five decades the 
school has been open.  The last quiz night 
was lots of fun and a huge success and we 

hope this one will be too.  

Please put the date in your diary, book the 
babysitter and start getting your team 

together…

If you are able to help with this event by 
donating a raffle prize, please get in touch 

via sttfriends@outlook.com or by 
approaching one of the Friends members

Bunny Hop 
Monday 20th March 2017

The hugely popular Bunny Hop will 
return again before the Easter break!

The event will take place during the 
school day and further information will 

be circulated in book bags soon.
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Christmas Fair

Many of you have been asking how much was raised at the 
Christmas Fair.  We are delighted to confirm that we raised an 

amazing £4,111 which is a great contribution to our laptop fund!  

Thank you so much to everyone who donated items and all those 
who helped out on the day. We genuinely cannot do it without your 

support.  

Infant Movie Night: Wednesday 26th April 2017

Junior Movie Night: Thursday 27th April 2017

Musical Friends: Thursday 18th May 2017

We are always looking for new 
members so please do come along to 
one of our meetings or speak to one 
of us about how you can get involved.

Bunny Hop:  Monday 20th March 2017

Easter Egg Competition

The annual Easter Egg Competition is 
back by popular demand!

Put your thinking caps on and further 
information about the competition will 

be circulated by the school after 
half term.


